Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64B3-11.001: Continuing Education

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above-referenced proposed Rule, as noticed in Vol. 33, No. 10, of the Florida Administrative Weekly on March 9, 2007, has been withdrawn.  THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Joe Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253
